
HOUSE BILL 1214Maryland Child Protection Act of 2022 

Support 

 

I’m writing to ask you to support this bill. There’s no truly honest reason this shouldn’t be law. Our 

children deserve this protection and I’m counting on you and expecting you to vote in favor.  

 

 

John Miller 

6240 Glen Valley Terr. Unit J 

Frederick, MD. 21701 


